
From: Tyler Zeng   
Sent: April 5, 2014 12:01 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter Of Comment 
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
 This letter is to address the outrageous 40% Natural Gas hike. It is completely criminal and 
unwarranted. You people should be ashamed of yourselves. I would love for you to send me all 
the information which proves the need for such a ridiculous hike. Do the right thing and 
withdraw this hike!   
I will do everything in my power to boycott your company and spread the truth if you do not. 
 
Yet another Enbridge victim.  
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